
 

Season’s Greetings to all our BHS families! December is always an exciting time for our school community. We 

have many holiday events and activities happening in our school and our community. Please take a moment to 

review our community calendar for important dates. 

We are so grateful to live and work in such a supportive and generous community. BHS students are giving 

back to by donating their time to participate in some worthwhile community holiday fundraisers. Our school 

choir is participating in the local Christmas Telethon on December 3rd and our student body is participating in 

Santa’s Helpers which will air on December 4th (see our calendar for details on where to watch this program 

and how to donate). Our school is also participating in the community Reverse Christmas Parade on 

December 10th. Be sure to take a drive through Blacks Harbour to enjoy the lights and vote for your favourite 

parade participant. 

Thank you for being allergy aware and for following our nutrition policy by not sending holiday treats to your 

child’s classroom before checking with your child’s teacher. 

We wish you a bright and peaceful December and hope that you experience all 

the joys of the season. 

Cheers, 

Tammy Surette 

Principal 
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Thank you for having after school travel plans made early in the day. Please notify us of 

changes to after school travel plans by 12:30 pm. 

Report cards will be issued on December 1st and parent-teacher 

meetings are scheduled for the evening of December 8th and the 

morning of December 9th. Parent-teacher meetings are by 

appointment only, so please contact your child’s teacher to arrange a 

time to meet.  

 

Winter is on the horizon 

which means colder days are 

ahead. Thank you for 

dressing your child/children 

in warm winter clothing, so 

they can enjoy outside play 

throughout the winter 

season.               

 

 

 


